
ELDERS 

Bruce Pierce,  

321-777-9823 

 

Bill Werner,  

321-254-0283 

 

MINISTER 

Scott Clements 

321-480-6202 

 

MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

 

Joe Montello, Facilities 

321-779-2259 

 

Willie Bryant, Worship 

321-543-0889 

 

Diane Kromko, Education 

321-960-3464 

 

Kristina Anderson, Education 

Text 321-355-0899 

 

Margaret Wahtera, Food Pantry 

321-960-5227 

 

WiFi password: matthew1 
 

——————————————————————————————————-- 

 

 

 

 

Any bulletin info or prayer  

requests can be emailed to:   

satellitebeachchurchofchrist@ 
gmail.com 

 

All submissions are required prior 
to 9am Thursday 

 

Sermons are recorded. If you 
missed one, please go to our web-
site:  satbchcofc.org  

Or the public facebook page. —> 

 

Food Pantry Hours 

Wednesday, 2—4 p.m. 

Saturday, 9—11 a.m. 

SATELLITE BEACH CHURCH OF CHRIST  
104 NE 3rd Street, Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

321-779-4688 
Satbchcofc.org         satellitebeachchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

Assembly Times 
Sunday Morning 

Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.; Worship 10:30 

Wednesday Evening 

Worship and Fellowship, 7:00 p.m. 

  June 2    June 9  

Song Leader Scott Clements   John Wahtera 

Scripture Reading Paul Pepin   Jim Conn 

Opening Prayer Steve Mason   Bruce Pierce 

Communion Willie Bryant   Brett Wools 

Sermon  Jim Conn    Scott Clements 

Closing Prayer Gary Newton   Jim Anderson 

Communion Servers   Willie Bryant, Nathan Clements, Paul Pepin, Steve Mason 

Greeters  Connie and Thelma   Gena and Brett 

 

Communion Preparation Schedule 

June—Newtons July— Available 
 

The sign up sheet for 2024 Communion preparation is 
on the bulletin board by the library.  

June Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 

3—Jim Anderson 
9 Sonny White 
14 Paul & Linda Pepin 
17 Steve & Beth Lindsey 
21—Jeff & Maggie Shepherd 
   - David and Marie Wachtel 
23—Sammy & Stephanie Mumme 
27—Bill and Pat Betts 

Find us online at  

www.facebook.com/

SatelliteBeach 

ChurchofChrist 

May Birthdays and  
Anniversaries  
1 Linda Pepin 

5—Connie Fichtl  

6—Everett Mumme  

9—Debbie Ankersen  

13—Gary Newton 

16—Julie Clements 

25—Jim Conn  
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Attendance Last Week 

On Grounds 48 

Online 56 

 
 
 
Song Leader, Tyrone Carter 
 
Scripture Reading, Steve Mason 
 

Colossians 2:16-19 

Therefore do not let anyone judge you by what you eat or drink, or 
with regard to a religious festival, a New Moon celebration or a       
Sabbath day. These are a shadow of the things that were to come; the 
reality, however, is found in Christ. Do not let anyone who delights in 
false humility and the worship of angels disqualify you. Such a person 
also goes into great detail about what they have seen; they are puffed 
up with idle notions by their unspiritual mind. They have lost            
connection with the head, from whom the whole body, supported and 
held together by its ligaments and sinews, grows as God causes it to 
grow. 

 
 
Opening Prayer, Sammy Mumme  

 
Communion/Offering, Steve Lindsey 
 

Sermon, Scott Clements 
 
Closing Comments, Bill Werner 

  
Closing Prayer, Bruce Pierce  

Lord’s Table 
Willie Bryant, 

Nathan Clements 
Paul Pepin, 

Steve Mason 

Greeters  
Beth and Steve 



Family Happenings 
Prayer Needs 

• Rob Padrick has requested prayers for healing.  

• Tina Nelson, sister of Cindy Padrick, had surgery to remove the cancer 

 from her breast., but the cancer has spread beyond that and they are 

 now trying to determine what is best. Please pray for the wisdom of all 

 involved and healing for Tina.  

• Anel, a member of Thelma’s family, has stage 4 colon and uterine cancer. 

 She has started chemo therapy. Please keep her and her family in 

 prayer.  

• Donna Beard’s hip surgery was rescheduled for June 11! Please pray 

 that it will happen! Please pray that it will be successful.  In the 

 meanwhile, she is still in a lot of pain.  

• Bryan and Shannon Pierce are trying to adopt their foster baby. 

 Please continue to pray that all goes well.  

• Mary Halling is scheduled for surgery to correct her stomach issues. 

 Please pray that all goes well.  

• Donny Robinson, Connie’s cousin, is suffering from deep depression. 

 The doctors are adjusting his medications, but in the meanwhile, it’s 

 hard for him and it’s hard for his wife. Please pray for them.  

• Paul Cowdrey is suffering again. The reasons are still a mystery. Please 

 pray for both him and Belinda.    

• Lyn Newton fell at school and broke her upper arm. Please pray for her 

 complete recovery and full range of motion.  

• Jenny Jones, a friend of Linda Conn’s, is traveling in order to minister 

 to her sister. Please pray that she be blessed in both her travels and 

 her ministry.  

• Chris Ankersen has been diagnosed with cancer. Please pray for his     

 return to health.  

• Michele Blanca, Shea’Le’s roommate, had a second surgery and is still 

 heavily sedated. She is on a breathing machine and has a feeding 

 tube. Please pray for her to recover.  

Your CHANGE saves lives!  We are supporting Essential Pregnancy Center 

to help save the lives of babies and mothers in our community.  We can do 

this by taking a baby bottle from the back table this Sunday and filling it 

with bills, checks, or change and returning it to the church building on     

Father’s Day (June 16, 2024). Beth Lindsey thanks you in advance for    

partnering with Essential Pregnancy Center in the fight for life.  For more 

information, their website is: www.brevardepc.com or please see Beth   

Lindsey.  Every child is a gift from God.  (Psalm 127:3)   

Kristina Loiselle's Celebration of Life will be held Sunday, May 26 

(THAT’S TODAY) from 2 to 4 at 4303 Sherwood Blvd, Melbourne, FL 

32935. Kristina was the daughter of Ann Ricci and the Sister-in-law of 

Wendy Ricci.  

Prayers of Thanks 

Henry and Wanda Harrison have reached New Mexico.  Thank you,     

 Father, for their safe travel.  

Jane Drake, Rose Drake’s mother in law, has been moved to a rehab         

 center and is doing well enough to move to a senior home. Please   

 continue to pray for her and her family. We thank you, Father, for 

 seeing her through thus far.  

Tom Shepker, Julie Clements’s father, went in for knee replacement        

 surgery on Tuesday. It went very well. Thank you, Father, for your 

 mercies.   

Ann Ricci was able to go home from the hospital. Thank you, Father for 

 the healing.   



Prayer Needs 

Chrystelle Mason, Steve’s sister, is going in for knee surgery. Please 

 pray for her.  

Gwen Bethea, Steve Mason’s aunt, is going in for intestinal surgery 

 a second time. Please pray that they will complete the surgery 

 to the greatest benefit of Gwen.  

Larry Brown, Steve Mason’s brother-in-law, is in the Cape Fear    

  Hospital with sepsis. Please pray for his well being.  

Michael Mason, Steve’s brother, has had a relapse of the sarcoidosis. 

 Please pray for him. 

Wendy Ricci recently lost her sister-in-law and her dog. She is      

 taking care of a lot of people. Please pray for strength and well-

 being  for her. 

Teresa, Patti Montello’s Sister-in-law, had brain surgery and is still 

 in need of prayer. Please continue to pray for her.  

Harry Gayle’s cancer has returned to his esophagus. He will be     

 going to be tested to see if they can replace his esophagus with 

 part of his intestines. He said he would let us know of the out

 come. Please pray for his stamina and those ministering to 

 him.  

The Betts have requested prayers for the safe travel of all their      

 children who are traveling to and from Florida in the coming 

 week. 
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Sunday morning Class: (9:30-10:15am) 

Starting May 26, we will begin a 13 week– 

brief—study of Romans. The overriding theme 

is the “Joy/Beauty of Salvation” through the 

good news or gospel. This good news is the 

power of God for the salvation of everyone who 

believes. This message should inspire us not 

only to be grateful, but to share the beauty of 

salvation. Romans 1:16 

Wednesday Class: We have been studying 

and applying what we learned about praying. 

This study on the prayers of Paul will enhance 

your prayer life and draw you closer to God. 

We are about halfway through the study and 

for those who missed the mid-term (LOL) 

there is plenty of time to prepare for the final. 

There is power in prayer! James 5:16.  
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